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Key points made by members of the Housing Advisory Board during its review of the concept 
plan include: 

- Expressed interest in reviewing a scenario that proposes affordable units that are 
interspersed within the site rather than dedicating land for future affordable housing 
development. 

- Thanked the applicant for proposing a high percentage of on site affordable units (23% 
or 72 units) 

 

No members of the public spoke on the project.  
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